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July 23, 2014 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Young Street, 27th  Floor 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

RE: 	File Number EB-2014-0236 

As per the Letter of Direction from the Ontario Energy Board to Nalcor Energy 

Marketing Corporation dated 16-July-2014, the Notice of Application for File number EB-

2014-0236 has been posted to the website of Nalcor Energy, the parent company of 

Nalcor Energy Marketing Corporation. The Notice of Application can be viewed at 

http://nalcorenergy.com/energy-marketing.asp.  

A copy of Nalcor Energy Marketing Corporation's application, with the exception of the 

confidential Sections 8-12, will be available for public viewing at its office and a copy of 

the same will be provided to anyone requesting the material. 

Please contact the undersigned with any questions you may have with respect to this 

matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ann James 

Policy & Planning Analyst 
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